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DATE: October 15, 2021 
 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
 
FROM: Amy Lucey, Procurement Specialist 
 
SUBJECT:     Addendum #1 to Request for Proposals # 37142, Enviromental Remediation Technologies 
Pilot Project for Treatment of Biosolids-Derived Phosphorus from Fields 
 
As a result of inquiries, the following clarifications/changes are provided for your information.  Please make 
all appropriate changes to your proposal documents.  Note:  changes are reflected with original language 
shown with strike-through and new language is underlined. 
 
Q1.   Do you know if the District is planning one award or multiple awards for this solicitation? 
A1: The current solicitation is to be awarded to the top ranked proposal based on the minimum 

qualifications and the evaluation criteria listed in the solicitation.  The solicitation proposal can 
have multiple subcontractors or entities that collaborate and contribute to the work that creates a 
synergetic study approach.  In fact, other contracts associated with this work integrate the 
expertise of multiple entities conducive to accomplishing the work. We encourage the 
collaboration and contributions of both public and private groups working together to generate 
this project proposal.   

 
 
NOTE:  The Proposal Due Date remains 2:00 p.m., Tuesday, November 9, 2021. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Submittal FORM provided in the proposal package.   
 
If you have any questions, please e-mail me at alucey@sjrwmd.com. 
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